Tuesday, September 15th 2009
Town of Woodstock
Selectmen’s Meeting
Tuesday, September 15, 2009

Selectmen: Jim Fadden, Joel Bourassa, Gil Rand
Staff: Sandy Dovholuk, Judy Welch

Jim called meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.

Letter from Dan Garipay/More choices for PUC/Verizon/Comcast:

The Board reviewed the letter they received from Dan Garipay requesting that the Town look
into alternative options for PUC. The Board requested a return letter be written to Dan
acknowledging that there are no other options in this area at the present time. They suggested
looking into a satellite dish.

Minutes of the September 1, 2009 Board Meetings:
Joel motioned to accept the minutes of September 1, 2009 meeting. Jim seconded the motion
and the vote was affirmative.

Accept Requisition/Ford Expedition/Police:
The Board reviewed and signed the requisition for a new Ford Expedition, as prepared by Doug
Moorhead, for the Police Department.

Accept Requisition/Dump Truck/Public Works:
The Board reviewed and signed the requisition for a new dump truck, as prepared by Bill
Mellett, for the Public Works Department.

Other Business:
Signed checks.

At the meeting dated June 16, 2009 Dave Smith explained what was going on for the next
couple years on 193 and the bridges. A question was asked to Mr. Smith if the lights under the
bridge at Exit 32 were going to be repaired at the same time. They were not sure at the time.

At tonight’s meeting Gil asked to follow up with Mr. Smith from DOT concerning the lights
under the overpasses are going to be fixed.

A decision was made by the Board to allow Glacial Energy to make a monthly automatic
withdrawal from our account with a 10 day notice breaking it down by account.

Joel motioned to adjourn at 7:10 p.m. Jim seconded and the vote was affirmative.



